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From: Julie Wilkinson 
Sent: 01 March 2018 10:57
To: Londonplan
Subject: Response to Draft London Plan Consultation (Green Belt Land at Enfield Road) 

Dear Consultation Team 
 
I am writing to respond to the draft London Plan consultation, the policies around green spaces needs to be stronger 
to entire they are adequately protected for us and future generations, these spaces which are located in close 
access to towns are rare and so important for the wellbeing of the population. 
 
• Protecting the Green Belt requires stronger enforcement. 
• It should not be possible to ‘swap’ designated Metropolitan Open Land. 
• Private and public gardens should be protected alongside other local green and open spaces. 
• Policies and funding are needed to improve the quality of green space by reducing noise, light and air pollution, 
increasing biodiversity, and by giving stronger protection to mature trees and hedgerows. 
• Informal and formal outdoor sports facilities, including for ball sports, should be protected and enhanced. 
• Excessive housing densities in new development should be resisted to protect the local character of London’s 
neighbourhoods.” 
 
Julie Wilkinson 
London  
 
 
 
Julie Wilkinson  
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